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Ghana make a difference 

A local group from here in Idaho built and funded a childrens’ home and school in Accra, Ghana. The 

charity has used all the available funds to build the home and didn't have any left for landscaping 

around the building. Because of this there is flooding and sanitation problems. By planting some grass 

and adding a retaining wall this will alleviate the flooding and allow the children a cleaner, safer and 

more sanitary place to sleep and live at. The project was set to start at the end of September but do to 

the Ebola scare we have moved the project to February. The project should take about 2 weeks to 

complete. We have a group of about 15 local Idaho residents going to help including my wife. This a 

project that our club is very excited about. 

No Rotarians went to Africa. My spouse went with other volunteers.  

 



  


